
October 8th, 2022


Vanessa Countryman, Secretary

Securities and Exchange Commission

100 F Street, NE

Washington, DC 20549-0609


Re: Reporting of Securities Loans (File No. S7-18-21)


Dear Secretary Countryman:


I am writing in strong support of rule 10c-1, “Reporting of Securities 
Loans”.


The current level of transparency in the market place is opaque. As a 
retail investor I see that the markets are clearly and intentionally built to 
the advantage of Wall Street. Dark pools, pay for order flow, naked 
short selling, lack of oversight and accountability all create an unfair 
market place that is held captive by by banks and a Federal reserve 
who functions above the law. This rule would be a small window into 
house of corruption built on Wall Street using public funds. I hope this 
begins a journey toward a system where those who lie, cheat and steal 
will be brought to justice. 


Sincerely,


A Concerned Investor


